
Memorial service for Toronto Police Service horse “Brigadier”

Broadcast time: 16:40
Monday, February 27, 2006

Public Information
416−808−7100

On Monday, March 6, 2006, at 10 a.m., a memorial service will be held for Toronto Police
Service horse “Brigadier”.

The service will take place at the Ricoh Coliseum at the Canadian National Exhibition
grounds. The site is accessible by TTC streetcar (www.ttc.ca) and GO
train(www.gotransit.com).

Free parking will be made available on lots C, D and F along Princes’ Boulevard.

For those wishing to send condolences via e−mail, the address is:

mountedunit@torontopolice.on.ca

Constable Wendy Drummond, Public Information

ID: 9402 1 / 2



Memorial service for Toronto Police Service horse “Brigadier”

Above: Brigadier

ID: 9402 2 / 2


